
For immediate release 
June 13, 2023 
 
The Tennessee Department of Transportation has selected the following firms to provide engineering 
services as described in the February 2, 2023, Advertisement. 
 
Item No. 1 
 Provide project specific CEI services for the I-75 Interchange Modification at Hamilton Place Mall 

and Hamilton Place Boulevard, from North of Skyline Drive to South of Bams Drive; 
Reconstruction, Hamilton County 

 
 Rummel, Klepper, & Kahl, LLP 
 
 
Item No. 2 
 Provide project specific CEI services for SR-141, from North of SR-10 to Near the Intersection of 

Cedar Bluff Road; New Alignment and Bridge Construction, Trousdale County 
 
 Smith Seckman Reid, Inc. 


